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I ask that you accept this late response as I am out of the country and with the timeframes
so tight have only jus thad time to respond. 
This process is very rushed and timeframes are unrealistic for the community. I only
received the Direction from The Commission this morning. 
I feel this is an unfair process and the community should be given time to appropriately
and confidently respond with enough time to review all the information provided. 
Sonja Kooy.

On 21/10/2022, at 8:03 AM, DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz>
wrote:

﻿
Good morning
 
Council wishes to respond to the memorandum filed and responses from further
submitters, and will aim to do this with the Panel later today.  The panel will issue a
minute in due course.
 
Please note that the responses received will be posted on the PDP Hearing website
to view by the end of the day
 
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-
plan/hearings/arthurs-point-stage-1
 
Kind regards
Shelley Dawson
 

Shelley Dawson | Senior District Plan
Administrator
Planning & Development | Queenstown Lakes
District Council
P: +64 3 441 0499 
Please note that I work from 8.30am – 4pm
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